. COUNTY OF EL DORADO
9“ , DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

MEMORANDUM

Date: October 15, 2012
To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
From: Kim Kerr, Interim Director, Department of Transportation

Subject: October 16, 2012 Board of Supervisor’s Agenda Item #37
(Legistar Iltem 12-1231)

Item #37 on the October 16, 2012 Board of Supervisor's Agenda is a Utility
Agreement between the County and PG&E for the relocation of PG&E
facilities related to the US Highway 50 / Silva Valley Parkway Interchange.
We are requesting the Board remove the item from the Consent Agenda and
continue the item to the October 30, 2012 meeting.

This agreement with PG&E will be resubmitted to the Board with a
substantive change. The current agreement includes relocation of both high
voltage transmission lines as well as lower voltage distribution lines. PG&E
has requested these items be split into two separate agreements, one for
transmission and one for distribution. Department of Transportation staff is
agreeable to this change; however, the agreements require review that can
not be completed in time to meet the current meeting date.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me.
Thank you,

Kim Kerr
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